
 
 

                      

Season’s Greetings 
 
 
 
 
Dear CFAA Members and Friends, 
 
As the holidays are approaching, on behalf of the Board of Directors, I wish you and your family a 
wonderful holiday season and a new year filled with growth, health and happiness. 
 
Year 2009, the inception year of CFAA, has been a year marked by the many accomplishments of our 
organization. We established CFAA’s mission and organizational structure, we developed and provided 
dozens of value-added educational and social events, and we continued to broaden our membership 
base. I am pleased with and proud of what we have accomplished during the year.  
 
Needless to say, none of this would be achieved without our Board members and volunteers’ 
tremendous effort and contribution. More importantly, CFAA’s growth is the result of the support, 
participation and contribution from each and every one of you. We thank you for your trust and belief 
in CFAA and hope to continue to receive your interest and support in the years to come. If you have 
any suggestions and ideas regarding CFAA’s future development or potential programs, please feel free 
to email us at board@chinesefinanceassociation.org. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vivian Lin 
President 
Chinese Finance Association of America (CFAA) 
  
 

 
 

 
 

-------------- 
About CFAA 
Chinese Finance Association of America (CFAA) is an independent not-for-profit, non-partisan 
organization committed to promoting educational and cultural exchange among finance 
professionals between the United States and Greater China through facilitating communication 
and the exchange of ideas in the financial industry. Incorporated and headquartered in Chicago, 
Illinois, CFAA is aimed to serve Chinese finance professionals and others who are interested in 
the financial industry of Greater China. Please feel free to contact CFAA should you have any 
questions: info@ChineseFinanceAssociation.org. If you would like to become a CFAA member, 
please fill out the membership application form online. If you are interested in the volunteering 
opportunities at CFAA, please submit the volunteer and staff application form.  
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